
 

NO. CIG011/2016 
 
                                                             March 2, 2016 
 
Subject:   Delay of submitting the financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2015 
To:  President 
          The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
           C.I.Group Public Company Limited would like to inform you that the financial statements for the 
year ended 31 December 2015 is being delayed is expected to be submitted at 9.00 AM on March 3, 
2016. 

 
 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
                Yours Sincerely, 
            C.I.Group Public Company Limited 
 
 

                             (Mr.Aree Poomsanoh) 
                                      Managing Director 


